
 

Contracts Management 
 

 

Date:  September 11, 2018 
 

To:  Potential Offerors 
 

From:  Gary L. Callahan, Senior Contracts Manager 
 

Re: Solicitation Addendum # 3 to RFP 19-0003 

   Charge Master Services  

 

This correspondence serves as Solicitation Addendum # 3 to the subject Request for Proposals 

(“RFP”).   
 

Your response to this RFP should be governed by the content of the original RFP and the 

revisions / corrections / additions / clarifications provided in this addendum notice. 

Please note that the Proposal Submission Deadline remains as revised by Solicitation 

Addendum # 1 at: 

 

Friday, September 14, 2018, 2:00 PM, HST 
               

 

From page 2 of our Solicitation Addendum # 2, under Questions 9, items (i) c. and e. 

contained errors.  The corrections are provided below: 

   

9. 2.1.1. Review. “Complete review of the CDM once per year with an initial review of 

current CDM set up and recommendation of changes/corrections utilizes verbiage that needs 

clarification for establishing an appropriate bid price…”   

 

(i) For the initial detailed review of the Charge Master, several parameters are needed to 

appropriately price this service:  

 

c. What is the total count of active charge items in each of the files for review? (i.e. 

total number of active charge items)  There are 22,000 charge lines currently. 

This includes duplicate CPT codes that are set up for different facilities / 

departments. 

 

e. Is your pharmacy application requiring review for HCPCS codes, units of service, 

or other data elements? If so, please identify data review needs and fields for 

review along with a count of the active records in the file.  We will request that 

a Pharmacy review be included in the services under this RFP.    


